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Dove Park Community Newsletter          
http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Dove_Park/home

DovePark29223@gmail.com


April 2011

Party in the Park has been cancelled.  We will try again at a later date.

Spring Community Yard Sale

The Dove Park Spring Community Yard Sale is set for Saturday, May 14, 2011.  The event will run from 8am to 1pm, and the advertising is paid for by your association!  If you don’t have anything to sell, then walk around and see what treasures you may find and greet your neighbors!

Email Addresses Needed

The Association is going DIGITAL and GREEN!  Please send an email to DovePark29223@gmail.com with your address in the subject line, and we will add your email address to our distribution list.  Several of you have done this already and we thank you! Please encourage your neighbors to email us!. This will save YOU (our resident members) money and help save a few trees.  Please contact a board member if you do not have an email address.
Tree Removal and Stump Grinding
Karen Crane has done a wonderful job of negotiating for tree removal and stump grinding.  She will be contacting those who called in about the date of tree cutting soon.  All participants are responsible for calling 811 (PUPS) at least 72 hours in advance to have their utility lines marked; this is the “call before you dig” number.  All participants will be responsible for payment to the tree service company on the day of service.
HOUSE NUMBERS

Several houses in our neighborhood do not have clearly marked house numbers; emergency vehicles need to be able to find your home!  If you want to paint the house number on your curb, Audrey Regalia has stencils to loan out, and she has even offered the paint that she has left.  Lowe’s and Home Depot have stick numbers for mailboxes and doors, and metal numbers to be nailed into posts.  Please mark your house, the life you save may be your own!
Water Shutoff Valve

Do you know where your water shutoff valve is?  In winters like the one we just had, pipes can burst.  If this happens you will want to find that valve to cut off the water until the plumber gets there. The shutoff should be in your front yard close to your house; it is not usually next to the water meter. 
Greg’s Lawn Service 


Greg’s Lawn Service will do do your yard for $30 which includes mowing, trimming, edging, and blowing off sidewalks and driveways. Payment and service should be arranged directly with Greg. For more information contact: Greg’s Lawn Service   (803) 556-0804
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